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From: Paklim Wong 

Sent: 09 September 2024 18:41

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 2024/3312/P; Pavement outside of 27 Chalk Farm Road London NW1 8AG 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Re: 2024/3312/P; Pavement outside of 27 Chalk Farm Road London NW1 8AG  

Installation of a Pulse Smart Hub with integrated digital screens and emergency functionality including 

provision of defibrillators. 

 

Thank you for consulting TfL this application, TfL offers the following comments: 

 

1. It is understood that the section of the footway is heavily trafficked by pedestrians during weekends/ 

holidays as it is opposite Stable Market and near Camden Market, therefore Camden Council shall 

consider whether the proposal would cause an adverse impact to pedestrian level of service (LOS) 

during the peak time for this part of the area.  

 

2. TfL ask that the Council to consider the acceptability of the proposal on whether or not it contribute 

positively toward an 'Healthy Street' environment in line with London Policy T2 and not causing 

additional street clutter on the street. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

PakLim Wong 

Planning Officer 
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